
Miss. Sheppard’s Lab Day 

What will we be doing? 
We will conduct an experiment to 

test the change in temperature 

during phase changes. 

 

 

 

 

 No loose clothing 

 If you have a daughter with 

long hair, please make sure she 

has it pulled back or brings a 

ponytail holder with her. 

 No open toe shoes. 

 I will provide protective 

goggles. 

 

 

 

         April 5th at 1:30 
 

 

 

An open flame will 

be involved. Please 

ensure your child is 

wearing appropriate 

clothing. 

 

Photos will be taken of 

the students during the 

experiment for the 

school newspaper. 


